
 
 

 
 

 

ERRATUM 
MUNICIPAL NOTICE NO: 014 OF 2023 

 
 

COMMUNINITY PARK IN WARD 5  
TENDER NO: 8/2/RNM0416 

 
Please note amendment of captioned notice that was advertised on Thursday, 09 March 2023 on South 

Coast Herald, RNM website, e-Tenders portal  to close on Friday 7th April 2023 at 12h00. 

 

It has been noted the 7th of April 2023 falls on a Public Holiday.  Bidders are therefore advised of the new 

closing date for this tender. The new closing date will be Thursday 13th of April 2023 at the offices of 

Ray Nkonyeni Municipality located at10 Connor Street, Port Shepstone  

 

 
 
K J Zulu 
Municipal Manager  
 
Ray Nkonyeni Municipality 
P O Box 5  
Port Shepstone 
4240 
 

 
  


